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Cyber-Seniors	is	providing	FREE	webinars	and	

one-on-one	phone	tech	support	to	seniors	
 
 

TO CONNECT YOUR SENIORS TO OUR SERVICES:  
 

1. Sign up for our weekly newsletter. Go to www.cyberseniors.org/newsletter to sign up. 

Each Friday you will receive a list of the following week’s webinars that you can share with 

your members; or 

 

2. Create a direct link from your website to ours. Let your members know about our free 

services and how to access them by posting a link to our website www.cyberseniors.org ; or 

 

3. Create direct links to our services from your website. Post direct links to our webinar 

registrations and our one-on-one tech help service, making them easy for your members to 

access without ever having to leave your website. You can even post our toll-free tech 

helpline - 844-217-3057. 

 

Please make sure to acknowledge Cyber-Seniors as a partner on your website 
and include our Logo. 

	

Together we will bridge the digital divide and help seniors be more connected.	 	
	


